Categories: Amanda

## Costume parade

Today I planned a really fun costume parade for the senior citizens at the La Habra Community Center.

I baked over 70 peanut butter chocolate chip muffins yesterday. I tell you, this is the easiest recipe and tastes like a Reese's Peanut Butter Cup in a muffin..totally delicious. I put each muffin in a bag and put a personalized sticker that said Happy Halloween, Hugs from the Jones Bugs.

It was a difficult morning for me . I had to get all of the girls in their bug costumes and at the Community Center by 9:30am. I was 10 minutes late. There were other moms and kids from the La Habra Moms Club joining us .

We were introduced and the kids got a standing ovation from the senior citizens...there were so many smiles, laughter and true cheer beaming from not only our children, but from the senior citizens themselves. It was so fun!! I think my girls stole the hearts of everyone...their costumes were truly darling.

Date: 23-10-2009

1 / 1